
Wednesday May 22, 2024 
from 1:30pm - 3:00PM

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82372377899?pwd=dn
FERTJZSE9ZTlQ2NUhuaXp3bFFwQT09

The Eastern Los Angeles Regional Center (ELARC) is releasing a Notice of 
a Request for Proposals (RFP) to start-up a new Family Home Agency within 

the ELARC catchment area.This RFP is to identify, vet and obtain a 
service provider to develop and operate a Family Home Agency to provide 

services and living supports to individuals with intellectual and 
developmental disabilities.

Prospective applicants are required to 
attend a mandatory Bidder’s Conference 

held virtually

More details at our website, 
https://www.elarc.org/service-providers/grant-opportunities


